
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

                                          

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

6TH Richie Sings 

 

20th Christmas Party 

 

Hairdresser Weekly 
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Therapy Dog 

 

                 



 

                            
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to confirm that we will be holding The Oast Christmas 

party on Wednesday, December 20th from midday onwards. 

 

There is no cost for family and friends to attend but any donations 

would be gratefully received and will go into the resident's fund. 

 

There will be buffet-style food available so please confirm if you are 

able to attend, so the cook can plan ahead. 

 

Raffle tickets are now on sale at the home and all proceeds will go to 

the resident's fund, the raffle will be drawn in the afternoon. 

There will also be a singer on the day 

 

If you have a Christmas jumper to wear please do as this will add to 

the festive atmosphere. 

 

We look forward to seeing you 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Resident playing the harmonica  



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

           

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


